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The Confident Writer functions simultaneously as a rhetoric with readings, a
research guide, and a handbook. Students receive extensive writing practice
throughout the text in order to become confident writers capable of making
effective choices during the writing process.Computer and Internet-based writing
activities appear throughout the text to strengthen students' writing and research
skills.

Journal of Teaching Writing
This report synthesizes the available scientific evidence on the effects of various
firearm policies on firearm deaths, violent crime, the gun industry, participation in
hunting and sport shooting, and other outcomes. Based on this synthesis, the
authors highlight policies whose effects are better supported by evidence and
areas where more and better information could contribute to establishing fair and
effective gun policies.

English Journal
Perhaps the last great work of the Enlightenment, this landmark in intellectual
history is the Marquis de Condorcet's homage to the human future emancipated
from its chains and led by the progress of reason and the establishment of liberty.
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Writing in 1794, while in hiding, under sentence of death from the Jacobins in
revolutionary France, Condorcet surveys human history and speculates upon its
future. With William Godwin, he is the chief foil of Malthus's Essay on Population.
Portrayed by Malthus as an elate and giddy optimist, Condorcet foresees a future
of indefinite progress. Freed from ignorance and superstition, he argues that the
human race stands on the threshold of epochal progress and limitless
improvement. Condorcet defies modernist stereotypes of the right and the left. He
is at once precursor of the free market and social democracy. This new edition of
the original 1795 English translation, is the only English translation of a work of
Condorcet currently in print.

Successful College Writing Brief with 2009 MLA and 2010 APA
Update
Few schisms in American life run as deep or as wide as the divide between gun
rights and gun control advocates where the debate is largely defined by forceful
rhetoric rather than substantive analysis. This text explores the gun-control options
of the most heavily armed democracy in the world.

Gun Control
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Gun Control and the Second Amendment covers the history of gun control and the
laws' relationships to the Second Amendment, the controversies surrounding what
types of gun control are legal and effective, and what gun control and gun violence
look like today in the United States and around the world. Aligned to Common Core
Standards and correlated to state standards. Essential Library is an imprint of Abdo
Publishing, a division of ABDO.

The Confident Writer
Click here to find out more about the 2009 MLA Updates and the 2010 APA
Updates. Reading specialist Kathleen McWhorter understands that students are
often lacking in the skills they need to succeed in the first-year writing course and
need a text that doesn’t assume they have mastered all the basics. Successful
College Writing meets students where they are, offering extensive instruction in
careful and critical reading, practical advice on study and college survival skills,
step-by-step strategies for writing and research, detailed coverage of the nine
rhetorical patterns of development, and 64 professional and student readings that
provide strong rhetorical models, as well as an easy-to-use handbook in the
complete edition. McWhorter’s unique visual approach to learning uses graphic
organizers, revision flowcharts, and other visual tools to help students analyze
texts and write their own essays. Her unique attention to varieties of learning
styles also helps empower students, allowing them to identify their strengths and
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learning preferences.

Outlines of an Historical View of the Progress of the Human
Mind
Is America destined to always be a violent nation? This sweeping history by U.S.
senator Chris Murphy explores the origins of our violent impulses, the roots of our
obsession with firearms, and the mythologies that prevent us from confronting our
national crisis. “An excellent contribution to our understanding of human lethal
aggression and how it can be reduced.”—Steven Pinker, author of The Better
Angels of Our Nature: Why Violence Has Declined In many ways, the United States
sets the pace for other nations to follow. Yet on the most important human
concern—the need to keep ourselves and our loved ones safe from physical
harm—America isn’t a leader. We are disturbingly laggard. Our churches and
schools, our movie theaters and dance clubs, our workplaces and neighborhoods,
no longer feel safe. To confront this problem, we must first understand it. In this
carefully researched and deeply emotional book, Senator Chris Murphy dissects
our country’s violence-filled history and the role that our unique obsession with
firearms plays in this national epidemic. Murphy tells the story of his profound
personal transformation in the wake of the mass murder at Newtown, and his
subsequent immersion in the complicated web of influences that drive American
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violence. Murphy comes to the conclusion that while America’s relationship to
violence is indeed unique, America is not inescapably violent. Even as he details
the reasons we’ve tolerated so much bloodshed for so long, he explains that we
have the power to change. Murphy takes on the familiar arguments, obliterates the
stale talking points, and charts the way to a fresh, less polarized conversation
about violence and the weapons that enable it—a conversation we urgently need
in order to transform the national dialogue and save lives.

Gun Violence and Mental Illness
Perhaps never before has an objective, evidence-based review of the intersection
between gun violence and mental illness been more sorely needed or more timely.
Gun Violence and Mental Illness, written by a multidisciplinary roster of authors
who are leaders in the fields of mental health, public health, and public policy, is a
practical guide to the issues surrounding the relation between firearms deaths and
mental illness. Tragic mass shootings that capture headlines reinforce the
mistaken beliefs that people with mental illness are violent and responsible for
much of the gun violence in the United States. This misconception stigmatizes
individuals with mental illness and distracts us from the awareness that
approximately 65% of all firearm deaths each year are suicides. This book is an
apolitical exploration of the misperceptions and realities that attend gun violence
and mental illness. The authors frame both pressing social issues as public health
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problems subject to a variety of interventions on individual and collective levels,
including utilization of a novel perspective: evidence-based interventions focusing
on assessments and indicators of dangerousness, with or without indications of
mental illness. Reader-friendly, well-structured, and accessible to professional and
lay audiences, the book: * Reviews the epidemiology of gun violence and its
relationship to mental illness, exploring what we know about those who perpetrate
mass shootings and school shootings. * Examines the current legal provisions for
prohibiting access to firearms for those with mental illness and whether these
provisions and new mandated reporting interventions are effective or whether they
reinforce negative stereotypes associated with mental illness. * Discusses the
issues raised in accessing mental health treatment in regard to diminished
treatment resources, barriers to access, and involuntary commitment.* Explores
novel interventions for addressing these issues from a multilevel and
multidisciplinary public health perspective that does not stigmatize people with
mental illness. This includes reviews of suicide risk assessment; increasing
treatment engagement; legal, social, and psychiatric means of restricting access to
firearms when people are in crisis; and, when appropriate, restoration of firearm
rights. Mental health clinicians and trainees will especially appreciate the risk
assessment strategies presented here, and mental health, public health, and public
policy researchers will find Gun Violence and Mental Illness a thoughtful and
thought-provoking volume that eschews sensationalism and embraces serious
scholarship.
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The Research Process
Argues the position that more guns mean less crime, presenting an analysis of FBI
crime statistics that disprove many commonly-held assumptions about gun control
and its crime-fighting efficacy

Long Way Down
For years proposals for gun control and the ownership of firearms have been
among the most contentious issues in American politics. For public authorities to
make reasonable decisions on these matters, they must take into account facts
about the relationship between guns and violence as well as conflicting
constitutional claims and divided public opinion. In performing these tasks,
legislators need adequate data and research to judge both the effects of firearms
on violence and the effects of different violence control policies. Readers of the
research literature on firearms may sometimes find themselves unable to
distinguish scholarship from advocacy. Given the importance of this issue, there is
a pressing need for a clear and unbiased assessment of the existing portfolio of
data and research. Firearms and Violence uses conventional standards of science
to examine three major themes - firearms and violence, the quality of research,
and the quality of data available. The book assesses the strengths and limitations
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of current databases, examining current research studies on firearm use and the
efforts to reduce unjustified firearm use and suggests ways in which they can be
improved.

Can Gun Control Work?
Possibly the most emotionally charged debate taking place in the United States
today centers on the Second Amendment of the Constitution and the rights of
citizens to bear arms. In the wake of the Sandy Hook school massacre in
Connecticut, the gun rights movement headed by the National Rifle Association
appears more intractable than ever in its fight against gun control laws. The core
argument of Second Amendment advocates is that the proliferation of firearms is
essential to maintaining freedom in America, providing private citizens with a
defense against possible government tyranny, and safeguarding all our other
rights. But is this argument valid? Do guns indeed make us free? Firmin
DeBrabrander examines claims offered in favor of unchecked gun ownership in this
insightful and eye-opening analysis, the first philosophical examination of every
aspect of a contentious, uniquely American debate. By exposing the contradictions
and misinterpretations prevalent in the case presented by gun rights supporters,
this provocative volume concludes that an armed society is not a free society but
one that ultimately discourages and, in fact, actively hinders democratic
participation.
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The Violence Inside Us
Point Blank
On an average day in the United States, guns are used to kill over ninety people
and wound about three hundred more; yet such facts are accepted as a natural
consequence of supposedly high American rates of violence. Private Guns, Public
Health reveals the advantages of treating gun violence as a consumer safety and
public health problem—an approach that emphasizes prevention over punishment
and that has successfully reduced the rates of injury and death from infectious
disease, car accidents, and tobacco consumption. Hemenway fair-mindedly and
authoritatively outlines a policy course that would significantly reduce gun-related
injury and death, pointing us toward a solution.

Reducing Gun Violence in America
“An intense snapshot of the chain reaction caused by pulling a trigger.” —Booklist
(starred review) “Astonishing.” —Kirkus Reviews (starred review) “A tour de force.”
—Publishers Weekly (starred review) A Newbery Honor Book A Coretta Scott King
Honor Book A Printz Honor Book A Los Angeles Times Book Prize Winner for Young
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Adult Literature Longlisted for the National Book Award for Young People’s
Literature Winner of the Walter Dean Myers Award An Edgar Award Winner for Best
Young Adult Fiction Parents’ Choice Gold Award Winner An Entertainment Weekly
Best YA Book of 2017 A Vulture Best YA Book of 2017 A Buzzfeed Best YA Book of
2017 An ode to Put the Damn Guns Down, this is New York Times bestselling
author Jason Reynolds’s electrifying novel that takes place in sixty potent
seconds—the time it takes a kid to decide whether or not he’s going to murder the
guy who killed his brother. A cannon. A strap. A piece. A biscuit. A burner. A heater.
A chopper. A gat. A hammer A tool for RULE Or, you can call it a gun. That’s what
fifteen-year-old Will has shoved in the back waistband of his jeans. See, his brother
Shawn was just murdered. And Will knows the rules. No crying. No snitching.
Revenge. That’s where Will’s now heading, with that gun shoved in the back
waistband of his jeans, the gun that was his brother’s gun. He gets on the elevator,
seventh floor, stoked. He knows who he’s after. Or does he? As the elevator stops
on the sixth floor, on comes Buck. Buck, Will finds out, is who gave Shawn the gun
before Will took the gun. Buck tells Will to check that the gun is even loaded. And
that’s when Will sees that one bullet is missing. And the only one who could have
fired Shawn’s gun was Shawn. Huh. Will didn’t know that Shawn had ever actually
USED his gun. Bigger huh. BUCK IS DEAD. But Buck’s in the elevator? Just as Will’s
trying to think this through, the door to the next floor opens. A teenage girl gets
on, waves away the smoke from Dead Buck’s cigarette. Will doesn’t know her, but
she knew him. Knew. When they were eight. And stray bullets had cut through the
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playground, and Will had tried to cover her, but she was hit anyway, and so what
she wants to know, on that fifth floor elevator stop, is, what if Will, Will with the
gun shoved in the back waistband of his jeans, MISSES. And so it goes, the whole
long way down, as the elevator stops on each floor, and at each stop someone
connected to his brother gets on to give Will a piece to a bigger story than the one
he thinks he knows. A story that might never know an END…if Will gets off that
elevator. Told in short, fierce staccato narrative verse, Long Way Down is a fast
and furious, dazzlingly brilliant look at teenage gun violence, as could only be told
by Jason Reynolds.

The Analytical Writer
In The Analytical Writing Adrienne Robins explains college writing as a process of
discovery, as a series of strategies that any college student can learn to apply. All
strategies explained in this text are based on sound theories of teaching writing
and on the patterns of successful writers. Writing and thinking should not be
separated, and presenting only the steps without the accompanying explanation of
how they influence thinking would be of little more help than having no method at
all. By using this text the students will see as they plan, draft, and revise how their
writing helps clarify their thoughts. This clearly written and engaging textbook is
illustrated by real examples of student writing and appropriate cartoons. The
second edition was revised and updated based on the large-scale evaluation of the
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first edition completed by professors and students. The new edition reflects four
essential values: recognizing the diversity of writing processes, the necessity of
peer and teacher interaction with the writer on drafts, the integration of writing
and reading, and the appropriate uses of technology. Specific features of this
second edition include: -new writing samples -electronic citation formats -updated
library use chapter with technological guidance -concise paragraph chapter
-revised introduction and conclusion chapter -rhetorical as well as grammatical
explanations for punctuation usage -new cartoons -exercises drawn from students'
papers -a condensed chapter on research papers -and an expanded, and clearer,
chapter on special assignments and other writing tasks A Collegiate Press book

Gun Control
This book presents a selection of papers from the international, interdisciplinary
conference of the World Association for Case Method Research & Application.
Papers are categorized into seven areas: (1) "International Case Studies" (e.g.,
event-based entrepreneurship, case studies on consumer complaints, and strategic
quality management in an internationalized university department); (2) "Teaching
Change Across Disciplines" (e.g., student-designed board games, interdisciplinary
collaboration to improve instruction, and case method for applying spreadsheets in
computer engineering education); (3) "Internet Technology and Teaching and
Learning" (e.g., Internet marketing, distance education, and the role of case
Page 13/30

Where To Download Research Paper Outlines Gun Control
studies in studying computer technology in education); (4) "Classroom Models and
Innovative Approaches" (e.g., case methods in environmental impact, case study in
business calculus classes, and audit evidence); (5) "Case Studies, Simulations, and
the Learning Process" (e.g., the virtual case, the entrepreneurial creative case
method, and case studies in agriculture teaching and learning); (6) "Assessing
Benefits and Differences" (e.g., differences in assessment of case studies,
assessment of faculty perceptions, and women in international business case
studies); and (7) "Building Bridges" (e.g., conducting a case-based inter-university
faculty exchange, research in developing countries, and teaching business ethics
in international courses). (SM)

Johnny Got His Gun
You arm yourself so you're hard to kill. Know the law so you're hard to convict.
Let's face it, the world isn't always nice. That's why you take steps to protect
yourself and your family. Whether it be that shotgun in the corner, the sidearm on
your hip, or the pepper spray you gave your daughter, you meet that fundamental
responsibility. But if you're like most people, your preparations still lack a critical
element. You still need to know how to survive the critical fight that looms after
any defensive encounter: the legal battle. The Law of Self Defense provides
precisely that critical, missing knowledge. This book includes not just the laws of all
fifty states, but how the courts apply those laws. It's a plain-talk analysis that
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makes the law easy to understand for anyone, not just lawyers. Bestselling author,
Andrew F. Branca, is not only a lawyer and internationally recognized legal
consultant, but also a life-long member of the gun community--more than 20 years
as an NRA Life Member and Instructor, an IDPA Master-class competitor, and a 2nd
Amendment absolutist. Learn how to make fast, effective decisions and confidently
handle life-and-death situations both tactically and legally. Read This Book And
Learn the Powerful Legal Truth That Can Safe Your Life, Wealth And Personal
Freedom

Critical Reading and Writing for Advanced ESL Students
Creative Interactive Teaching
In this rare peak into the personal life of the author of numerous bestselling novels,
gain an understanding of David Foster Wallace and how he became the man that
he was. Only once did David Foster Wallace give a public talk on his views on life,
during a commencement address given in 2005 at Kenyon College. The speech is
reprinted for the first time in book form in This is Water. How does one keep from
going through their comfortable, prosperous adult life unconsciously? How do we
get ourselves out of the foreground of our thoughts and achieve compassion? The
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speech captures Wallace's electric intellect as well as his grace in attention to
others. After his death, it became a treasured piece of writing reprinted in The Wall
Street Journal and the London Times, commented on endlessly in blogs, and
emailed from friend to friend. Writing with his one-of-a-kind blend of causal humor,
exacting intellect, and practical philosophy, David Foster Wallace probes the
challenges of daily living and offers advice that renews us with every reading.

The Better Angels of Our Nature
In this report, part of the RAND Corporation's Gun Policy in America initiative,
researchers seek objective information about what the scientific literature reveals
about the likely effects of various gun laws. In this second edition of an earlier
work, the authors add five gun policies to the 13 examined in the original analysis
and expand the study time frame to incorporate a larger body of research. With
those adjustments, the authors synthesize the available scientific data on the
effects of 18 policies on firearm deaths, violent crime, the gun industry, defensive
gun use, and other outcomes. By highlighting where scientific evidence is
accumulating, the authors hope to build consensus around a shared set of facts
that have been established through a transparent, nonpartisan, and impartial
review process. In so doing, they also illuminate areas where more and better
information could make important contributions to establishing fair and effective
gun policies.
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Shotgun Republic
Presents a controversial history of violence which argues that today's world is the
most peaceful time in human existence, drawing on psychological insights into
intrinsic values that are causing people to condemn violence as an acceptable
measure.

The College Student's Guide to Writing a Great Research Paper
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part
of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from
the original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as most of
these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the world),
and other notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United
States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact, this
work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate
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your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

Resources in Education
Writing, Reading, and Research
Presents articles supporting and opposing issues relating to gun control in the
United States, including if gun ownership prevents violence and if gun control is
related to the recent surge in school shootings.

Private Guns, Public Health, New Ed.
By 1990 there were approximately 200 million guns in private hands in the United
States, and around half of American households contained a gun. Over 30,000
people a year are killed with guns in suicides, homicides, and accidents, and
Americans use guns for defensive purposes as many as a million times a year.
There is little doubt that gun violence and control are issues of vital importance,
and they continue to inspire national debate. It is doubtful, however, that most gun
debates are worth listening to. Not surprisingly, they generally leave their
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participants exactly where they began, with their biases intact, and onlookers
perplexed. Written deliberately to counter an atmosphere of hysteria and
extremism, Point Blank, now in paperback, offers logical argument supported by
empirical information. It confronts fundamental questions head-on. On its initial
publication in 1993, Point Black won the Michael J. Hindelang Award of the
American Society of Criminology for the book that "made the most outstanding
contribution to criminology," Point Blank reports both original research and
assesses existing evidence drawn from a wide variety of academic disciplines,
including criminology, sociology, law, and medicine.

Guns, Germs, and Steel: The Fates of Human Societies
Armed and Considered Dangerous is a book about "bad guys" and their guns. But
Wright and Rossi contend that for every suspected criminal who owns and abuses
a firearm, a hundred or more average citizens own guns for sport, for recreation,
for self-protection, and for other reasons generally regarded as appropriate or
legitimate. Armed and Considered Dangerous is the most ambitious survey ever
undertaken of criminal acquisition, possession, and use of guns. There are vast
differences between the average gun owner and the average gun-abusing felon,
but the analyses reported here do not suggest any obvious way to translate these
differences into gun control policies. Most policy implications drawn from the book
are negative in character: this will not work for this reason, that will not work for
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that reason, and so on. When experts are asked, "Okay, then what will work?" they
usually fall back on the old warhorses of poverty, the drug problem, or the
inadequate resources of the criminal justice system, and otherwise have little to
say. This is not a failure of social science. It simply asks more of the data than the
data were ever intended to provide. Several of Wright and Rossi's findings have
become "coin of the realm" in the gun control debate, cited frequently by persons
who have long since forgotten where the data came from or what their limitations
are. Several other findings, including many that are important, have been largely
ignored. Still other findings have been superseded by better and more recent data
or rendered anachronistic by intervening events. With the inclusion of a new
introduction detailing recent statistics and updated information this new edition of
Armed and Considered Dangerous is a rich source of information for all interested
in learning about weapon behavior and ownership in America.

Armed and Considered Dangerous
This text introduces students to the various rhetorical modes and methods of
expository writing needed in college and in the business world. -- Helps students
analyze material, synthesize their findings, and propose new ideas. -- Explores
strategies for prewriting, creating thesis statements, developing supporting
information, and formulating conclusions. -- Features a wide range of readings
(essays, articles, short stories, and poetry) by professional authors on high-interest
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topics for critical analysis, comparison, discussion, and writing.

United States Congressional Serial Set
This Is Water
All the help students need to succeed Because so many first-year writing students
lack the basic skills the course demands, reading specialist McWhorter gives them
steady guidance through the challenges they face in academic work. Successful
College Writing offers extensive instruction in active and critical reading, practical
advice on study and college survival skills, step-by-step strategies for writing and
research, detailed coverage of the nine rhetorical patterns of development, and 61
readings that provide strong rhetorical models, as well as an easy-to-use handbook
in the complete edition. McWhorter’s unique visual approach to learning uses
graphic organizers, revision flowcharts, and other visual tools to help students
analyze texts and write their own essays. Her unique attention to varieties of
learning styles also helps empower students, allowing them to identify their
strengths and learning preferences. "Successful College Writing is not just about
the mastery of academic discourse. It’s a leader in its genre because it helps
students acquire valuable strategies for creating effective texts that are associated
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with expert professional communication in general." — Lilia Savova, Indiana
University of Pennsylvania

A More Perfect Union [kit].: A more perfect union : teachers
edition
The Searing Portrayal Of War That Has Stunned And Galvanized Generations Of
Readers An immediate bestseller upon its original publication in 1939, Dalton
Trumbo’s stark, profoundly troubling masterpiece about the horrors of World War I
brilliantly crystallized the uncompromising brutality of war and became the most
influential protest novel of the Vietnam era. Johnny Got His Gun is an undisputed
classic of antiwar literature that’s as timely as ever. “A terrifying book, of an
extraordinary emotional intensity.”--The Washington Post "Powerful. . . an eyeopener." --Michael Moore "Mr. Trumbo sets this story down almost without pause or
punctuation and with a fury amounting to eloquence."--The New York Times "A
book that can never be forgotten by anyone who reads it."--Saturday Review

Gun Control and the Second Amendment
The staggering toll of gun violenceâ€”which claims 31,000 U.S. lives each
yearâ€”is an urgent public health issue that demands an effective evidence-based
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policy response. The Johns Hopkins University convened more than 20 of the
world's leading experts on gun violence and policy to summarize relevant research
and recommend policies that are both constitutional and have broad public
support. Collected for the first time in one volume, this reliable, empirical research
and legal analysis will help lawmakers, opinion leaders, and concerned citizens
identify policy changes to address mass shootings, along with the less-publicized
gun violence that takes an average of 80 lives every day. Selected
recommendations include: • Background checks: Establish a universal background
check system for all persons purchasing a firearm from any seller. • High-risk
individuals: Expand the set of conditions that disqualify an individual from legally
purchasing a firearm. • Mental health: Focus federal restrictions on gun purchases
by persons with serious mental illness on the dangerousness of the individual. •
Trafficking and dealer licensing: Appoint a permanent director to ATF and provide
the agency with the authority to develop a range of sanctions for gun dealers who
violate gun sales or other laws. • Personalized guns: Provide financial incentives to
states to mandate childproof or personalized guns. • Assault weapons and highcapacity magazines: Ban the future sale of assault weapons and the future sale
and possession of large-capacity ammunition magazines. • Research funds:
Provide adequate federal funds to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention,
National Institutes of Health, and National Institute of Justice for research into the
causes and solutions of gun violence. The book includes an analysis of the
constitutionality of many recommended policies and data from a national public
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opinion poll that reflects support among the majority of Americansâ€”including gun
ownersâ€”for stronger gun policies.

More Guns, Less Crime
The Science of Gun Policy
"Fascinating. Lays a foundation for understanding human history."—Bill Gates In
this "artful, informative, and delightful" (William H. McNeill, New York Review of
Books) book, Jared Diamond convincingly argues that geographical and
environmental factors shaped the modern world. Societies that had had a head
start in food production advanced beyond the hunter-gatherer stage, and then
developed religion --as well as nasty germs and potent weapons of war --and
adventured on sea and land to conquer and decimate preliterate cultures. A major
advance in our understanding of human societies, Guns, Germs, and Steel
chronicles the way that the modern world came to be and stunningly dismantles
racially based theories of human history. Winner of the Pulitzer Prize, the Phi Beta
Kappa Award in Science, the Rhone-Poulenc Prize, and the Commonwealth club of
California's Gold Medal.
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Do Guns Make Us Free?
Each title explores a specific issue by placing expert opinions in a unique pro/con
format, exposing readers to many sides of a debate which promotes issue
awareness as well as critical thinking.

The Law of Self Defense, 2nd Edition
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States
Shotgun Republic by Thomas Purcell What is the Second Amendment, and what
role does it play in a civilized society? These questions and more are discussed by
author Thomas Purcell. This book deconstructs both the 2nd amendment, the legal
reasons behind it and carefully examines the issues of the current gun control
debate. The issues of gun control, universal background checks, restrictions and
taxation on bullets and magazines as well as a short history of the 2nd
Amendment's reasons are in this thumbnail debate of the right to keep and bear
arms. Why are restrictions being placed on arms when crime is at an all time low?
How does the restrictions placed on magazine size infringe our rights to defend
oneself? Why does a universal background check place our rights at risk? These
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questions and more are answered in this thumbnail guide to the 2nd Amendment.

Microlog, Canadian Research Index
In this new book, you will learn tips for formatting your research paper, as well as
how to complete a cohesive, well-structured assignment for any college course.
The College Student's Guide to Writing a Great Research Paper will walk you
through the entire process of writing a research paper, from choosing a topic, to
conducting your research, to writing and editing each draft of the assignment. You
will learn how to properly use the library, as well as tricks for finding relevant and
credible articles, books, and online sources. This comprehensive guide then takes
you a step further, with information on how to check your work for plagiarism and
eliminate it from your paper altogether as you learn how to use your research as a
source to support your thesis. Filled with tips for finding reputable sources and
conducting research efficiently, even English majors will find this guide useful in
defining a focused thesis and developing it throughout an entire paper, regardless
of the required word count. Using the step-by-step instructions and writing
guidelines offered in this book, you will learn how to manage your time while
simultaneously mastering the basics-choosing a unique topic, taking notes from
your research and incorporating them into your writing, and citing sources in MLA
or APA style (or style laid out by other reference manuals). Get your creative juices
flowing with our list of prompts, or compare your work or outline to samples from
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real research papers; then polish your paper off with grammar and style tips from
professional editors. Use the checklists included in this book to make sure your
paper measures up to any criteria, as you learn how to keep your paper consistent
in style, tone, punctuation, capitalization, and more. This book is filled with
hundreds of hints, tricks, and secrets on how to make your research paper stand
out in the stack.

Gun Control
Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science community,
performing vitally important work. However, they are often constrained by lack of
adequate resources, sound policies, and national support. It is clear that change
and advancements, both systematic and scientific, are needed in a number of
forensic science disciplines to ensure the reliability of work, establish enforceable
standards, and promote best practices with consistent application. Strengthening
Forensic Science in the United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for
addressing these needs and suggests the creation of a new government entity, the
National Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and enforce standards within the
forensic science community. The benefits of improving and regulating the forensic
science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement officials, enhancing
homeland security, and reducing the risk of wrongful conviction and exoneration.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States gives a full account of what is
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needed to advance the forensic science disciplines, including upgrading of systems
and organizational structures, better training, widespread adoption of uniform and
enforceable best practices, and mandatory certification and accreditation
programs. While this book provides an essential call-to-action for congress and
policy makers, it also serves as a vital tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal
prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic science educators.

Firearms and Violence
This fact-filled resource helps readers understand both sides of the emotionally
charged gun control debate. Here in a single, unbiased volume can be found a
broad range of information on a subject that strikes a deep chord in America. The
logical, legal, and moral foundations of the opposing "liberal" and "conservative"
viewpoints are explored in depth. Biographical sketches of key figures and a
detailed chronology of the history of this debate are also provided. In addition,
alphabetical listings of relevant organizations and of selected print and nonprint
resources are supplied. Facts on gun control - related issues frequently come from
less than reliable sources, making this objective survey all the more valuable to
researchers, advocates, lobbyists, legislators, and all concerned citizens looking for
balanced information on this polarizing issue.
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